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October 1, 2018 

 

Dear Parent, 

Your child has requested to participate in the A.P. Environmental Science class overnight field 

trip to Mt. Rainier Institute Sunday Oct 28, 12:30 pm -Wednesday October 31, 3:15 pm. Mt 

Rainier Institute is based at University of Washington’s Pack Forest in Eatonville, Washington.  

 
During their stay at Mount Rainier Institute, students will visit Mt. Rainier National Park and 

examine diverse ecosystems through the lenses of economic, ecological, and cultural 

perspectives. More information at http://www.rainierinstitute.org.  

 

The original cost of the program was $360 but a University of Washington subsidy and other 

grants reduced this fee. See the attached commitment letter for the sliding scale. Cost includes 

transportation, lodging and meals.  

 

To participate, return the following forms right away. Space is limited and will be filled on a 

first-come, first-served basis. 

 Everett Public Schools Field Trip Informed Consent Notice with medical information 

 CHS Environmental Science Field Trip Commitment Letter 

 Mt Rainier Institute Student Health and Assumption of Risk Form 

 Participant Dietary Restrictions  
 

Sincerely, 

Brian Cherniak and Jack McLeod 

A.P. Environmental Science teachers 

jmcleod@everettsd.org   bcherniak@everettsd.org  

 

 

 

 

 

Mt Rainier Institute Contact Information: 

John Hayes 

Mount Rainier Institute-Director 

Eatonville WA: 253-692-4161 

Website: http://www.rainierinstitute.org  
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